
NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Supports Canadian Breast Cancer Foundation CIBC Run for the 
Cure 
Timmins, April 26th, 2012:   

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is pleased to provide its support behind 
the inaugural “Run for the Cure” event taking place on Sunday, September 30, 2012 
around Porcupine Lake.   Timmins in proud to now be one of 59 communities , with 
170,000 people participating…one day, one goal, one vision… creating a future 
without breast cancer. 

Statistics 
 
- In 2011, 23,500 Canadian women were diagnosed with breast cancer in Canada 
- 1 in 9 women is expected to develop breast cancer during her lifetime, and 1 in 29 will die 
of it 
- In 2011, Canadians raised over $30 million towards creating a future without breast cancer 
in the CIBC Run for the Cure. 
 
On September 30th, be prepared to be inspired, moved....a chance to do something 
about breast cancer. You can participate by walking, running, fundraising, volunteering or 
donating.  Remember, you can't Run from breast cancer, but you can Run for it.  
 
Several fundraising activities are being planned between now and the Run for the Cure 
event.  
 
For further details about participating in the Run for the Cure event or to make a donation, 
please contact Mary-Lou Pollon at 705-268-8824 
 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


